
From: Karen Gerrard [mailto:deputy@township.mckellar.on.ca]  
Sent: July 30, 2019 10:51 AM 
To: deputy@township.mckellar.on.ca 
Subject: Municipal Amalgamation 
 
To the attention of Council 
 
The Council for the Corporation of the Township of McKellar has expressed their concern with the 
potential for forced municipal amalgamation, under the current provincial government. 
Please consider the attached resolution and send your support directly to the Premier of Ontario; the 
Deputy Premier of Ontario; The Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing; and your local municipal 
association. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Karen AK Gerrard, AMCT 
Treasurer/Tax Collector/Deputy Clerk 
Township of McKellar 
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